
Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Education
REGION III 

SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN 

DIVISION ADVISORY 
No. ____,        s. 2025 

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
Chief Education Supervisors 
Education Program Supervisors 
Private School Principals  
All Others Concerned 

This Office informs all concerned that, due to the weather advisory for 
Tropical Cyclone Crising and Southwest Monsoon, the meeting of all Private 
School Principals to be held at the Bulwagan ng mga Bayani at Banal, SDO 
Bataan, Kabukiran, Calaylayan, Abucay, Bataan, on July 18, 2025 is 
rescheduled to a date to be announced in a separate issuance. 

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Advisory is desired. 

CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V 
Schools Division Superintendent 

SO2 
July 17, 2025
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